
Mark, 

Thanks for showing me the details of the proposed building. 

Whilst Bauder are keen to promote green roofs where ever possible it look highly 

unlikely that the roof on this building will receive adequate light and air movement to 

make the sedum viable.  

Holly is particularly dense and unless the tree were removed or substantially reduced 

in  height then I would not consider sedum to be a viable roof finish. 

 

Regards 

 

Chris Roddick 

Green Roof Product Manager 
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